Minutes of the Meeting of Oct. 3, 2018      

Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees 
 Oct. 3, 2018 - 7:33PM

Brookline, NH

Present:        Shannon Guay


Karen Jew
 
            David Partridge  
                     Steve Russo

            Alternate Danielle Molinari     Patricia Leonard, Director 
Absent:         Ed Cook

The Meeting was called to order by Karen at 7:47PM.
Administrative:
Minutes:  A motion to approve the September minutes was made by Dave; seconded by Shannon; approved unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report:  (See attached report.)

- The Library budget is in good condition, with 68% spent as of October 1st and 75% of the year over.  
Director's Report: (See attached report.) 
 -   Pat will post the Assistant Director’s opening soon.
 -   Ways to improve the cleaning were discussed.

 -  The open house on September 8 brought many people in to the library.

 -  The Town’s contract with Charter/Spectrum doesn’t end until 2021, so the Town cannot change its Internet service provider until then. 
 -   Last year’s patron survey showed that many people would like the library open on Saturdays in summer; Pat will consider how the Library may be able to accomplish this.
Ongoing:
· Ed was not present to report on the charging station.
· Pat will send copies of policies needing revision to the Board members before the next meeting.  
· Pat will solicit quotes from local bookkeepers for the Board to consider.  

· Pat will work on getting a space planner and a bookkeeper for next year.

At 8:15PM, Dave motioned to adjourn the meeting; Karen seconded.  Voted unanimously.
The next regular meeting of the Board will be held on Wednesday, November 7th, at 7:30PM.
Submitted,
Steve Russo, Secretary
